
Community Garden Feedback 

Dear [Community Garden Committee/Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on my recent experience 

utilizing the community garden. 

Usage Experience 

During my time at the garden, I found the space to be well-maintained and welcoming. The 

variety of plants available was impressive, and I appreciated the resources provided for novice 

gardeners. 

Suggestions for Improvement 

I would like to suggest the following improvements: 

• More workshops on gardening techniques. 

• Improved signage for plant identification. 

• Regular community cleanup days to maintain the garden's appearance. 

Conclusion 

Thank you for your hard work in maintaining this valuable community resource. I look forward 

to contributing to the garden and hope my feedback is helpful. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


